
     
  
 

 
  
 
 

	
	

We would like to acknowledge that we are inhabiting the homeland of 
the Wabanaki, People of the Dawn, who are still here living, creating, 
and caring for this land and water. The space we work and live in is 
unceded Wabanaki territory. Recognizing and naming this is one 
small step towards correcting narratives and practices that have 
denied the vitality of Wabanaki history and culture for generations. 
We owe a debt of gratitude to the people of the Wabanaki Nations for 
tending to and sharing this land, and we respect and are committed to 
building reciprocal relationships with all Native peoples in Maine. 

 


